
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 1! 

 Welcome to Year 1! We are very excited to welcome your child back to school and 

we are confident that we will have a brilliant and busy year. 

Your Year 1 teaching team this year will be: Miss Nobes (Monday-Wednesday) and 

Mrs Hardman (Thursday and Friday). Our teaching assistant is Mrs Graham.  

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 

Our PE days are Tuesdays and 

Thursdays so children need to come 

to school dressed in PE kits on these 

days. 
 

Please remember everything must 

be labelled with your child’s names 

and that earrings are removed or 

covered. 
 

Reading books can be changed at any 

time and your child can do this 

independently. Phonics books (where 

sent out) will be changed weekly. We 

will also visit the library every 

Wednesday. 

 

Please do NOT place water bottles 

inside book bags. If phonic books 

get damaged or lost, there will be 

charged for its replacement.  
 

Home Learning 

Reading every night for 15 minutes (including children 

reading to an adult and an adult reading to them). 

 

A homework sheet relating to the Maths that we have 

covered during the week will be given out each FRIDAY 

to be returned by the following THURSDAY.  

 

We will also be sending home weekly spelling words to 

practice every FRIDAY to be tested on the following 

week. 

 

Curriculums maps are available on our class page on the 

website and children are encouraged to complete home 

research to support their knowledge in other subjects. 
 

Communication 

Please check texts and emails for 

additional information from the school. 

This information can also be found on 

the school APP and website. 
 

We check diaries daily. These are 

great method of contacting us with any 

messages or concerns. Please sign to 

acknowledge that your child has read 

during the evening.  

We have an ‘open door’ policy so if you 

have any concerns please talk to us at 

the end of the day or we can arrange a 

convenient appointment. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Nobes, Mrs Hardman and Mrs 

Graham 

Equipment 

Children will need access to a water bottle 

and warm outdoor clothing for play times. 

Please make sure these are clearly labelled. 


